
FAA Safety Team presents:

Flying the Puget Sound During Airshow Season

Frank Sebastian organizes the Seafair Airshow
every year and has a wealth of experience on
how the Puget Sound airspace becomes
congested in the summer months. Come and
learn as you ask questions, increasing your ability
to fly safely during the summer airshow season.
Directions: From Hwy 9, the Snohomish-Woodinville Hwy, go
east on Airport Road and arrive at Snohomish Flying Services
on the left.  Meeting will be in Hanger 15.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Sat, Jun 13, 2015 - 14:30 PDT

Snohomish Flying Service /

Harvey Field

9900 Airport Way

Hanger 15

Snohomish, WA 98296

Contact: Frank Sebastian
(253) 261-0034

em@seafair.com

Select #: NM0161491

Representative Frank  Sebastian

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


